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Polymer Optics remain at your service 
Coronavirus update 

As reported in the news the UK is facing the increasing risk 
of Coronavirus (COVID-19). 

Polymer Optics Ltd are pleased to inform our customers 
that supplies are all normal for now. 

As the Polymer Optics team are mainly home based we are 
able to support your needs remotely, as we have been 
doing for the last 20 years. 

We are still very much open for business and happy to 
arrange meetings with you either on the phone or by 
internet media conferencing to help you keep your projects 
on time. 

Please subscribe to our newsletter to ensure you get the 
latest news and updates. We promise not to spam you and 
all newsletters come with links to un-subscribe. 

Share this news with your team and on the social media 
platforms we are here to help keep businesses running. 


